
1300 144 360

Facility Management

Facility Construction

Greyhound Retirement

GRV has recently launched a Code Support Line 
to help greyhound racing participants  
to transition to compliance with the new 
Victorian Government Code of Practice for 
the Keeping of Racing Greyhounds which 
commences on 1 January 2020.  

If you have any questions about how the Code 
of Practice will affect you, or how to keep, or 
become compliant, please call 1300 144 360.  
You will be able to leave a message describing 
your query and a GRV representative will get 
back to you as soon as possible to have a chat.  

NEW: CODE OF PRACTICE Support Line

Our proposed topics of the Support Book content is:    

Greyhound Welfare

Breeding  

Greyhound Emergency Management


